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Subject:  - Enquiry from Judith Campbell Ref ID: 20190915161305

From:    
Sent: Sunday, 15 September 2019 4:21 PM 
To:   
Subject:   ‐ Enquiry from Judith Campbell Ref ID: 20190915161305 
 

      ud                

 

An email has been received from Judith Campbell from the Department of 
Planning, Industry, and Environment's Contact Us online form. 

The contact form submission details are below: 

 

Name: Judith Campbell  
 
Email address:  
 
Phone number:  
 
Post code: 2047 
 
Your enquiry is about: Public consultations exhibitions 
 
Enquiry details:  
i have been frustrated by your most unfriendly website for submissions about the 
proposed overpass at the Rozelle Interchange, it is obviously designed to deter 
communication. Why is the link not being placed underground? The visual impact 
of the proposed overpass will be ugly and most unwelcome in the neighbourhood. 
We need to preserve open space near near the foreshore as far as possible, not 
clutter up airspace which is becoming such a rare commodity in this over-
developed city 
 
Newsletter subscription confirmation: False 
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